

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk



11th September 2019

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

The team at Avalon would like to invite you to join us for an Afternoon tea party, to welcome everyone back to school.

We will be holding two Afternoon Tea sessions on:

Friday 20th September at 3.05pm- 4pm for parents and children in EYFS and Infants And

Friday 27th September at 3.45pm - 4.30pm for parents and children in Juniors

There will be Afternoon Tea refreshments available for children, parents and staff, plus some activities to keep the children entertained!

The PTA would also like to welcome any parents and find out how they could get involved and help to support our PTA. A PTA Pre-Loved Uniform Sale will also be held on both afternoons.

We would love you to come and join us! Please complete and return the reply slip below, to help us gauge numbers for refreshments.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Callaway Headteacher

Friday 20th September 3.05pm – 4pm (for parents and children in EYFS and Infants) Number of adults Attending Tea Party: Child's Name: Class (please circle) attending: Yes No Friday 27th September 3.40pm – 4.30pm (for parents and children in Juniors) Number of adults Child's Name: Class Attending Tea Party: (please circle) attending: No Yes











×